
 

Brenda Hoerner was sworn in by 

District Justice Kenneth Lenker on                    
January 12, 2017. Please join us in 

welcoming Mayor Hoerner to her 
new position. 

Residents are reminded that the         
Municipal Primary Election will be on 
Tuesday, May 16th, 2017. The polls will 
be located in the Borough building at   
640 Eshelman Street, and the Highspire    
Citizenôs Fire House, at 272 Second 
Street. For those of you who actively            
participate, you can vote at your         
designated polling location between the 
hours of 7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m.            
An elevator is available in the Borough    
bui lding for anyone requiring            
handicapped access. Should you have 
any questions, you can call the Borough 
office at (717)939-3303, or you can       
visit www.votespa.com, for additional         
information and to register to vote. 

The AARP Foundation Tax-Aide Program in 
Dauphin County offers free tax form preparation 
and e-filing of Federal, Pennsylvania (including 
property tax/rent rebate), and local income tax 
returns for all taxpayers with low to moderate 
income, with special attention to those aged     
50 and older. All services are provided by           
IRS-certified volunteers.  

The locations include two of the Dauphin County 
Library branches, which will be open by          
appointment only (see details  below). Additional 
information about the program, including a list of 
the documents you should bring to the site, can 
be found at www.aarp.org/taxaide, or by calling 
(888)227-7669 or (717)418-0080.  

Epiphany Lutheran Church, 1100 Colonial 
Rd., Harrisburg. Open Feb 1 through April 14. 
Hours: Mondays, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., Wednesdays, 
9 a.m. to  4 p.m., and Fridays, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
This site will also be open on selected Saturdays 
in March and April; call above numbers for dates. 
Walk-in only.  

Swatara Township Building, 599 Eisenhower 
Blvd ., Harrisburg. Open  Feb 2 through April 13, 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays, 9 a.m. to noon.  
Walk-in only.  

Kline Library, 530 S 29th St., Harrisburg. Open 
Feb. 7 through April 11, on Tuesdays, 12:30 p.m. 
to 3:30 p.m. (last appointment at 2:45 p.m.). By         
appointment only. Please call 717-836-2130, 
between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. weekdays, starting 
January 17 to register.  

Elizabethville Area Library, 80 N Market St., 
Elizabethville. Open  Feb. 7 through April 11,   
on Tuesdays, 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. (last          
appointment at 1:45 p.m.). By appointment only. 
Please call 717-836-2130, between 9 a.m. and   
5 p.m. weekdays, starting January 17 to register.  

Inclement weather closing/delays for the         
non-library sites will follow the policy of the    
Central Dauphin School District on Monday 
through Friday, and the Harrisburg Area       
Community College main campus on Saturdays. 
There are no holiday closings. 
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DEADLINE FOR ARTICLES  
IS MAY 1ST

 

 

Submit articles to the Borough 
office at 640 Eshelman Street, 
Highspire or email them to  
msouders@highspire.org  and 
they may be published in the next 
newsletter.  
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Find Out How State Representative 

Patty Kim Can Help You! 

Contact Her Office At: - 

8 South Front Street 

Steelton, PA 17113 

717-986-1673 (Phone) 
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RepKim@pahouse.net (Email) 
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NEW PRESIDENT 
ELECTED  

 

The Highspire         
Historical Societyós 
new President for 

2017 is Judy Miller, 
please join us in   

welcoming her to her 

new position . 

The Borough would like to thank everyone who              
participated in the 2016 Holiday Home Decorating        
Contest. The Borough would also like to thank all the   
local and surrounding area business owners who provided 
prizes for the contest. We wish to extend an invitation to 
for next year, as it will be the 10th year for the contest, and 
we are hoping that many more homeowners, renters and 
businesses take the opportunity to participate in 2017.   

The winners for 2016 are as follows: 

Colorful/Brightest Florence Smith  
Most Festive  1st Place  -  Ed Fritz 
   2nd Place  -  Dave Billheimer 
Themed (Fire & Ice) Ken Becker 
Traditional  Highspire Historical Society 
Victorian (all white) Steve & Cathy Navitsky 
Whimsical  Joyce & Jimmy Ohler 

MEMBERSHIPS 

Historical Society annual dues 
are now $10.00 per person, per 
year. No lifetime memberships . 
All checks can be made payable 
and mailed to:   
 

Highspire Historical Society  
c/o  J. Shank  

81 Chestnut Street  
Highspire, PA 17034  

Highspire Historical Society Meeting  
 

The next Highspire Historical Society meeting 
will be on  Monday, May 22, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Wilson House, 273 Second Street. 
Should you have any questions, please call 
717-566-6828. 

Flea Market  

Saturday, May 13                                    

(rain date May 20)  

For all flea markets, the Historical Society is in    
need of slightly used housewares, linens, toys,             
tablecloths, books, clothes & jewelry. Donations of 
baked goods are also needed. Individual stands are 
$5.00 per space (bring your own table or blanket), 
and are held at 273 Second St., Rear at Lusk Ave. 
from 8:00 a.m. to Noon. Please call 717-566-6828 if 
you have any questions. All money raised is used 
for the maintenance of the Wilson House (outside & 
inside painting, yard upkeep, etc.). 
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DAYLIGHT    
SAVINGS TIME 

 

MARCH 13, 2016 
 

Donôt forget to turn 
your clocks ahead one 

hour  

 

2016   

HOLIDAY HOME  

DECORATING  

CONTEST  

WINNERS  

 H I S T O R I C A L   S O C I E T Y   N E W S 

WALKING TOUR 
 

Sunday, May 21,  2017 
at 3:00 pm (weather  permitting)  

$5.00 for Non-Members 
Free for Members 

 

The tour will be approximately 1 1/2 hours           
depending on the number of questions asked.      
The  guide for the tour will be Don Ruth and          
will begin at the Wilson House; be sure to            

wear comfortable shoes. 

ñWork Dayò at the Wilson House 
will be on Saturday, April 29th 
from 9:00 a.m. to Noon. Come 
wearing old clothes, and help 
rake, pull weeds, etc. to spruce 
up the Wilson House. We need 
your help! 

The National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC) was 
founded in 1982, and their mission is to be the nationôs 
leader in helping citizenôs keep themselves, their      
families, and their communities safe from crime. To 
achieve this, NCPC produces tools that communities 
can use to learn crime prevention strategies, engage 
community members, and coordinate with local       
agencies. More information about the NCPC can be 
found at www.ncpc.org. 
 

If you would like to help prevent crime in Highspire, 
please come out and join the Neighborhood Watch      
Program. The group meets on the 4th Monday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m., at the Borough building located at              
640 Eshelman Street. 



 

 

The Highspire Fire Department is always       
accepting applications for new members; both 
social and as fire fighters. Social members 
would assist with fundraisers, dinners,           
community events, hall rentals and more.       
We also have a Junior Firefighter Program  
available. For more information on becoming a 
member, please contact the Fire Department    
at 717-939-5111 or stop by the fire house             
at 272 Second Street, Highspire. 

 

Come and  join your neighbors for the Annual Arbor Day   
Celebration on Sunday, April 30, 2017 at 4:00 p.m., location is 
yet to be determined. Please call the Borough Office at       
717-939-3303 closer to April for more information.    

Arbor Day is a holiday in which individuals and groups are 
encouraged to plant trees and also to promote the caring of 
trees. The Borough of Highspire has been certified as a Tree 
City USA applicant for the past 19 years. We encourage all 
residents to take an interest in Arbor Day and come out and 
help us celebrate. 

Chicken  

BBQs  

 

April 22nd  

 

May 20th  

 

June 24th  

 

Dinners are 

$10.00 each and 

will be served 

from 11:00 am    

until Sold Out  

SCHEDULE OF  BOROUGH UPCOMING EVENTS  
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Saturday, April 1st  

9 - 11 a.m.              

Adults and Children                   

11 & up - $6  

Ages 3 -10 - $3  

Children under 2      

are Free  

 

There will also be an  

Easter Egg Hunt  

at 11:15 a.m.  

Age Groups:               

0-4 ~ 5 -8 ~ 9 -12  

 

Both events will be    

at the  

Highspire Fire Hall          

272 Second Street                  

Highspire  

Roast Beef       

Dinners  
 

March 12th  

 

April 9th  

 

May 14th  

 

Dinners are 

$12.00 each and 

will be served 

from 11:00 am   

until Sold Out  


